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Note from committee secretariat 

 

Approximately 458 submissions were received by the committee in bulk packs 
containing a mix of five types of form letters, which were identical or substantially 
similar to the attached five form letters.  
The committee therefore agreed to publish one example of each form letter, along 
with a cover note setting out the approximate total of submissions received.  
 

 

 











 

Dear Committee Secretary,

Millions of Christians in Australia are deeply concerned that the amendments to the SDA
put forward by Senator Penny Wong will result in restrictions to the freedom of Christians
to practise their faith according to the Bible and the freedom to speak from the Bible,
across all their churches and institutions. We are concerned that these amendments are the
thickening edge of the wedge, and once passed, will open the way for more to follow.

We want to be completely free to adhere to the Bible in what we teach and what we expect
of student conduct, without the threat of prohibitively and destructively expensive
litigation.

The Constitution of Australia has the words ‘under the blessing of Almighty God’ in its
opening phrases. The Constitution therefore implicitly protects Australian Christians from
restrictions to the way we follow God in the Bible. We do not want any of the amendments
put forward by Penny Wong to be added to the SDA. We urgently require specific
legislation protecting religious freedom in Australia.

Millions of Christians oppose any infringement on their rights whatsoever. I am one of
them.

Yours sincerely,
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